
Jonesboro Public Schools
2506 Southwest Square
Jonesboro, AR  72401

870-933-5800
Fax 870-933-5838

 

“Excellence is our standard – not our goal – for every child”
www.jonesboroschools.net

Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated § 6-11-129, § 6-17-201(d) and § 6-17-2301(d) 
requires school districts and public charter schools to post to the district website a copy of 
the Board approved classified and licensed personnel policies and salary schedules for the 
two previous school years, and to notify the Arkansas Department of Education (ADE) 
no later than September 15, 2019 of the website address where the current schedules and 
policies can be located.  

Act 228 of 2013, which will be effective on August 16, 2013, requires all data required to 
be published to a district’s website under Ark. Code Ann § 6-11-129 to be easily 
accessible through the homepage of the website under a link titled “State-Required 
Information.”

The Jonesboro Public School District Board, in compliance with these requirements, 
approved the 2019-2020 Personnel Policies on May 15, 2019 and June 25, 2019.  Salary 
Schedules were approved on June 11, 2019.  An additional policy was approved July 8, 
2019.

\s\ Chris Harrell______
President of the Board


